
 

 

COVID-19 POLICIES AND PROCEDURES SEASON 21/22                                 

Reviewed and updated May 2022 

Please do not make a booking to attend any activity if you or any of your members/participants do not feel 

comfortable attending during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

• It is the Clubs/Organisations and site users responsibility to adhere to their own Covid-19 protocols as per 

the latest return to football guidance from the FA and the Government, update the Club/Organisation/User 

risk assessment and medical emergency action plan around player care and strictly follow the latest first 

aid guidance document to include conducting their own symptom checkers and temperature checks. 

• Please do not attend if you have Covid symptoms or are Covid positive. Please do not attend if you are 

returning from travel where regulations require you to isolate. Please be extra vigilant if a household member 

has symptoms or test positive for covid-19, please ensure you are asymptomatic before attending and apply 

consideration for others which may include wearing a mask.  Mask wearing is recommended at the discretion 

of the user, especially where in close proximity to persons not regularly contacted or where learners/tutors 

suffering from symptom of a common cold (non Covid related symptoms).  Hand hygiene recommended to be 

present and available on all courses for learner/tutor use. Please note - Information regarding FA led 

courses/workshops have been supplied by The FA. 

• Clubs/Organisations are responsible for making sure they are up to date with the latest Government and FA 

guidance and implementing the protocols and procedures. 

• Mask wearing is recommended especially in crowded areas. 

• Please use the hand sanitiser or hand washing facilities provided. 

• Some courses/workshops/events still require PPE, this will be communicated to you by the event organizer. 

All tutors/WFA staff will be provided with the appropriate PPE depending on The FA and Government 

guidelines. 

 

Please note it is your responsibility to be aware of the latest Covid-19 Government and Public Health 

England rules and guidelines and to understand the regulations for where you live and/or work and the 

rules for travelling. The latest information is provided on the Government and Public Health England 

websites 

 

 

 


